
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EMERGENCY CLOSURE: FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER 2016 
 
BURST WATER MAIN; KITCHENS CONTAMINATED; NO TOILETS OR WATER 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please be aware that, due to a burst water main and flood in the kitchens and school hall, we have 
had to close the school today (Friday 16th December). 
 
Emergency repairs will take place today, but due to the water being off and a contamination 
clean-up in the hall and kitchen, we cannot accommodate pupils or ensure their meals, comfort or 
safety today.  
 
Please accept our apologies for the inconvenience this causes. We will work hard to ensure that 
school is safely cleaned and open again after Christmas. 
  
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Mr P Foster 
 

Headteacher 
 


